
 

 

 
 
 

May 15, 2020 

 

 
 
Joshua Meltzer 
Jennifer Poggi 
School of Photographic Arts and Sciences 
College of Art and Design 
 
 
Dear Josh and Jenn, 
 
Congratulations, you were selected as this year’s recipients of the 2020 Gitner Family Prize!  
 
Josh and Jenn, you are being recognized in the areas of Artistic Achievement and Pro bono 
contribution of outstanding professional work for a community organization with the Special 
Olympics of New York State. 
 
The committee felt that your scholarly activities were exemplary. As a part of this award, you 
will each receive an incentive of $500. Normally, you would have been recognized during our 
college commencement ceremony. Due to COVID-19, we were unable to do so. We will 
however, announce this recognition to our college. 
 
Again, congratulations and thank you for submitting your work in consideration for the Gitner 
Family Prize. I look forward to hearing about your future work and accomplishments. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Todd Jokl 
Dean 
 
c:   David Munson   Therese Mulligan 
      Ellen Granberg   Kat Bassney 
      Clare Lagiewski   Heidi Baumer 
      Sue Provenzano        

Office of the Dean 
James E. Booth Hall 
55 Lomb Memorial Drive 
Rochester, NY  14623 
585-475-6152 Fax: 585-475-5055 
rit.edu/artdesign 


